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Dates & Events  
 

Monday 12th December– Dress rehearsal in school 
 
Wednesday 14th December—Christmas Play Performance & Fayre—6.00pm in school  
 
Friday 16th December—Whole School Pantomime Trip to Richmond (Details below) 
(IMPORTANT—The children will need to be picked up from school  at 4.15/4.30pm on this night) 
 
Monday 19th December—Christmas party in school, children can come in their party clothes this day 
 
Tuesday 20th December—Break up at end of day for Christmas Holiday, school opens on Thursday 5th January  

REMINDER—Richmond Pantomime Visit—Friday 16th December 
We are taking the children to see the Pantomime (Pinocchio) at the Georgian Theatre Royal on the afternoon 
of Friday 16th December.  School are paying for the coach transport, so the cost per child is only £10   
The cost of this visit is £10 per child and we ask that this is paid on the ParentPay system by no later 
than Monday 5th December.  
 
IMPORTANT—The children will need to be picked up from school  at 4.15/4.30pm on this night) 
 

ADVANCED NOTICE—There will be no afterschool club on Friday 16th December. 

Christmas Tombola/Raffle 
Just to let you know that we are having a Tombola and Raffle at the Christmas Play performance on 
Wednesday 14th  December and would be grateful for any donations for either. If you have anything please 
send them into school no later than Monday 12th December. Thank you in advance. 

Come and get in the festive spirit and enjoy a 
performance of The Marvellous Mystical  
Music Box at Woodland village hall on  
Saturday 17th December. All children in the 
youth club and toddlers will be given a free 
ticket if accompanied by a paying Adult. 
Please contact Karen Horrocks if you are 
interested. 



PUPILS OF THE WEEK 
 
Squirrel Class 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Owl Class 
 

Woodland Church Carol Service– Friday 16th December 7.00pm 
Woodland Church Carol Service will be held on Friday 16th December at 7.00pm.  This is after the Christmas Tractor 
Run, which would be a lovely finish to a great ‘Christmassy’ evening.  Everyone welcome. 

Happy 11th Birthday 
to 

Charlotte 


